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PARTICIPATION IN THE REASSESSMENT QUESTIONNAIRE SURVEYS FOR
TRAINING NEEDS ANALYSIS AND COMPETENCY NEEDS ASSESSMENT FOR
GOVERNMENT WORKFORCE (NGA & LGU)

1 message
ICT Literacy and Competency Development Bureau (ILCDB) Technical Operations Division Thu, Aug 1, 2024 at
(TOD) <ilcdb.rdb@dict.gov.ph> 10:51 AM

Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Dear Sir/Madam:

The ICT Literacy and Competency Development Bureau (ILCDB), the training arm of the DICT, develops, and
promotes, ICT capacity development initiatives implemented throughout the country. The Bureau is also
mandated to assess, review, and support ICT research and development programs in the government, as such
we are conducting a comprehensive Reassessment Survey. Comprising of both a Competency Needs
Assessment (CNA) and a Training Needs Analysis (TNA) which will reassess the current ICT competencies of
the Government Workforce; identify any digital skill gaps that may be hindering job performance; and develop
and deliver relevant and appropriate training programs to address these gaps.

In order to facilitate this activity, may we request for your assistance in encouraging staff from the Central
and Regional Offices of your agency to answer the attached questionnaires. The insights gathered will be
instrumental in shaping policies and initiatives that directly respond to ICT capacity-building needs within
our communities.

Further, we would appreciate that your agency provide at least 40 respondents that have answered the
survey, please use this link: REASSESSMENT QUESTIONNAIRE FOR GOVERNMENT WORKFORCE (NGA
& LGU) 2024: https://tinyurl.com/ReassessmentGW

We respectfully request that all responses be submitted by August 15, 2024, at 12:00 noon.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the
Educational Program Management Team at ilcdb_epmd@dict.gov.ph.

Your cooperation in this critical endeavor is greatly appreciated. We look forward to your valuable input on

this important initiative.

Attached is the signed letter from DICT MIMAROPA Regional Director Emmy Lou V. Delfin.

Regards,
BENJIE FAJARITO
ILCDB MIMAROPA Regional Focal
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